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To Potential Ceiling Pro Customers:

We have had the pleasure to work with Ceiling Pro for the last 4 years and specifically Tom Steers
the last 2. 1am happy to give a strong recommendation to this company as they have provided cleaning
services to Pepsi Burnsville in difficult area’s we simply were not equipped to handle. I do not write
recommendations freely as | am a demanding customer. I expect fair rates, quality work and most
importantly superior customer service. Ceiling Pro has offered all 3 working in difficult area’s such as
ceilings, ventilation systems and under tight time constraints working evenings and weekends on very
short notice.

They have become Pepsi’s preferred vendor for our specialized cleaning needs whom I would
personally recommend to any company looking to maintain a superior facility. I welcome you to contact
me at john.greenwalt@pepsico.com if you have further questions on the services provided by Ceiling Pro.

Thank you,
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JD Greenwalt
Plant Manager
PepsiCo Burnsville, MN



